
 

The Health Plan Partners with  

Calhoun County FRN to Support  

Summer Feeding Program 

WEST VIRGINIA – May 24, 2023 – The Health Plan (THP) is 

partnering with Calhoun County Family Resource Network 
(CCFRN) to provide more than two dozen families with nutritious 

meals this summer. The funds donated by THP will enable 
CCFRN to provide nourishing meals to more than 30 families 
who have registered for the summer feeding program.  

These meals play a crucial role in ensuring children receive the 
nutrition they need during the summer break. Through this 

partnership, THP and CCFRN strive to make a positive impact on 
the lives of children and their families in the community. 

"Our ongoing community engagement efforts have always 
focused on addressing social determinants of health," said Jeff 
Knight, president and CEO of The Health Plan. "Partnering with 

Calhoun County Family Resource Network for their summer 
feeding program aligns perfectly with our mission to support the 

well-being of individuals and families. We are proud to 
contribute to this vital program and make a meaningful 
difference in the lives of families in need." 

THP's commitment to community engagement goes beyond 
financial contributions. The organization's outreach liaisons 

actively collaborate with partners and initiatives across the state 
of West Virginia to address social determinants of health 

comprehensively. By partnering with organizations like CCFRN, 
THP aims to create lasting positive change and empower 
individuals and families to lead healthier lives. 

About The Health Plan  

The Health Plan is a clinically driven, technology-enhanced, 

and customer-focused health maintenance organization that 
manages and improves the health and well-being of its 
members. Established in 1979, the West Virginia-based 

company has offered a complete line of managed care 
products and services designed to provide health care systems 

and clients with innovative health care benefits and plans at a 
reasonable cost across the mid-Atlantic region and nationally.  

At a Glance  

• The Health Plan 
partners with 
Calhoun County 
Family Resource 
Network to feed 
more than 30 
families this 
summer 

• THP’s financial 
contribution will 
help CCFRN provide 
families with 
healthy, balanced 
meals while 
children are out of 
school for summer 
break   

• The partnership 
with CCFRN aligns 
with THP's mission 
to support the well-
being of those in 
the communities 
THP serves 

 


